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LIGHT A CANDLE AND CELEBRATE YOUR CHILD’S BEAUTIFUL VOICE 

Thursday, 7th April (6pm)   
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This half term during our Collective Worships, we have been learning 
about the inspirational activist Malala Yousafzai and how fortunate 
we are to have access to school, education and books. During our 
World Book Day celebrations, Mrs Harley introduced us all to an 
amazing book, My Beautiful Voice – a moving picture book about 
confidence and self-belief. We have been using all of this learning to 
help inspire us to use our own beautiful voices to bring wonderful 
story books to life.  
 
This evening, your child will be coming home with a special tealight 
alongside their clay tealight candle holder that they have made in 
school. At 6pm this evening, I am inviting you to help light your 
child’s tealight and celebrate them using their beautiful voice to 
read aloud a story book (this could be their book from school or a 
favourite book at home).  
 
To develop our children’s self-confidence, we have been using these special phrases: 
 
My name is …….. 
I have a beautiful voice. 
Now hear me read.        
 
We have been learning about fire safety within our theme work this term and our 
children do know that they must not play with candles, lighters, matches etc. Please 
ensure that you light and position your child’s candle safely – please supervise its use 
at all times. We recommend that your child blows out their candle after finishing their 
reading.  
 
This has been such a special project in school and I really do hope that you can all join me, 
from the comfort of your own homes, at 6pm this evening to celebrate your child’s beautiful 
reading voice. I would love for you to share any photographs and/or videos via Class 
Dojo of your child’s reading in front of their candle at home for a special display in 
school.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher                                     


